
UNITED STATES 
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION 

WASHINGTON, D.C. 20555-0001 

September 14, 2004 

SECRETARY 

MEMORANDUM TO: G. Paul Bollwerk, Ill 
Chief Administrative Judge 
Atomic Safety and Licensing Board Panel 

FROM: 

SUBJECT: 
L$ed& Annette L. Vietti-Cook, Secretary 

REQUEST FOR HEARING SUBMITTED BY 
THE PENNSYLVANIA DEPARTMENT OF 
ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION 

Attached is a hearing request dated August 30, 2004, and submitted by the 
Pennsylvania Department of Environmental Protection. The hearing request was 
submitted in response to a notice that the NRC staff is reviewing a proposed 
amendment to the license of the Safety Light Corporation (Docket Nos. 30-5980 and 
30-5982) that would renew Safety Light's operating license for its activities conducted at 
its Bloomsburg, Pennsylvania facility and authorize decommissioning of contaminated 
portions of that facility. The notice was published in the Federal Reqister at 69 Fed. 
Reg. 39515 (June 30,2004) 

The hearing request is being referred to you for appropriate action in accordance with 
10 C.F.R. 52.346. 

Attachments: As stated 

cc: Commission Legal Assistants 
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Thomas M. Crowley, Esquire 
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